
 

218 NW 3rd Ave. 

Faribault, MN 55021 

Phone: (507) 334-4748 

e-mail: support@irisRemembers.com 
www.irisRemembers.org 

 
Offering parents, families, friends and 
professionals support, education and 
resources on the death of a child in 
early pregnancy, or from premature 
birth, stillbirth, neo-natal death, birth 
defects, sudden infant death syn-
drome (SIDS), illness, accidents, and 
all other types of infant and early 
childhood death. 

2017 Board Members  
 

Leif & Natalie Crooks - Faribault 
Denise Gillen - Northfield 
Anna Kettering - Faribault 
Chris Petricka - Kenyon 

Michelle Priebe ï Waseca  
 

Founder and Executive Director  
Diana Kelley 

 

Founded in 1987  

 

November 2017 

Newsletter Date  

 Celebrating Our 30th Anniversary in 2017 

©  

              Whispers of the Heart Newsletter ©  

 

Itôs NOT too late to 
Join us!  

You can register at 
the IRIS Turkey Trot  
Early Check -in and  
On Thanksgiving 

Day!  

 

9th Annual  

IRIS Turkey Trot  

Thanksgiving Morning  

November 23, 2017  

Faribault Middle School  
704 17th St. SW, Faribault, MN 

 

Check -in and Registration  
November 22nd from 4pm - 6:30pm    

November 23th 7am - 8am 
  

Event Times:   
 7:50 am - Line Up Kids Events 
 8:20 am - 5K & 10K Line Up       
 8:30 am - 10K Timed Run   
 8:35 am - 5K Timed Run   
 8:40 am - 5K Walk 
 

Itôs not too late to join in, 
Itôs not too late to create a team, 
Itôs not too late to donate to a team, 

Itôs not too raise funds for a great cause. 
This is IRISôs largest fundraiser 
And we would love to have you 

Be a part of it!                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th Annual  
IRIS  

Holiday Service of  

Remembrance 
You, your family, and friends are invited 

to attend this special service. 
 

December 3, 2017  
 

2 PM 
 

Chapel of the Good Shepherd  
On Shattuck Campus  
1000 Shumway Ave  

Faribault, MN  
 

The IRIS Holiday Service is designed to 
help you start the holiday season by 
remembering and honoring your child.  
If you would like to have your child listed 
in the keepsake program please com-
plete the enclosed form.  
 

Also enclosed is information on the cus-
tom made Stained Glass Ornament/sun 
catcher and Holiday Service Poinsettia 
order form.  

 

Heaven's 

Rocking 

Chair  
© Ron Tranmer 

 

 

Are there rocking chairs in 
Heaven where little babies go? 
Do the angels hold you closely 

and rock you to and fro?  
 

Do they talk silly baby talk 
to get a smile or two, 

and sing the sleepy lullabies 
I used to sing to you? 

 

My heart is aching for you, 
my angel child so dear. 

You brought such joy into my 
life, the short time 

you were here. 
 

I know you're in a happy place, 
and in God's loving care. 

I dream each night I'm rocking 
you in Heaven's rocking chair. 
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2017 IRIS Holiday Service Of Remembrance 

The Infants Remembered In 
Silence, Inc. (IRIS) Holiday 
Service of Remembrance 
has been held annually 
since 1993. We all know that 
the holidays are a very spe-
cial time for children, and 
seem to be geared for them, 
but as a parent whose child 
has died, how do we navi-
gate the holidays? 

 
The IRIS Holiday Service of Remembrance is a very 
unique service that can help with the emotions, 
fears, frustrations, and anxiety of the season. Many 
parents who attend have stated ñI need to remember 
and honor my child first, so that I can survive the 
holidays.ò You are encouraged to attend the service 
and are welcome to invite your family and friends to 
attend with you. This special service will be held on:  
 

The IRIS Holiday Service of Remembrance is de-
signed by and for parents, family, and friends who 
have experienced or been touched by the death of a 
child in early pregnancy (miscarriage, ectopic preg-
nancy, etc.) or from stillbirth, premature birth, neo-
natal death, birth defects, sudden infant death syn-
drome (SIDS), sudden unexplained death of a child 
(SUDC), illness, accidents and all other types of in-
fant or early childhood death.  Everyone is welcome 
regardless of how long ago the child died or the 
cause of death. Those attending are encouraged to 
participate by decorating the chapel windows, read-
ing poems, providing music, and/or bringing treats 
for the reception that follows the service. 
 

Sunday December 3, 2017  
2 pm 

Chapel of the Good Shepherd  
Shattuck Campus  

1000 Shumway Ave. Faribault, MN  

Having Your Child Remembered 
If you would like to have a 
child/children remembered 
during the candle lighting 
part of the service, please 
complete the enclosed 
form and return to the IRIS 
office by November 19th. 

Names that are received after the19th will be listed 
on an insert. Remember you must submit the name 
every year.  
 

Decorating Chapel Windows 

 
 

Decorating the Chapel Windows has become a very 
special tradition of the IRIS Holiday Service. You are 
encouraged to bring any keepsake items that you 
would like to display in the windows. You will be in 
charge of placing your childôs/childrenôs keepsakes 
in a window and clearing the area when the recep-
tion is over. Suggested items for window displays 
include: scrapbooks, blankets, pictures, poems, 
small Christmas Tree and other holiday items, etc. 
There will be volunteers on hand to answer ques-
tions and help you however they can. No flames or 
water allowed in the displays. Due to the magnitude 
of this project, IRIS will not be able to return items 
sent to us. Everyone is welcome to visit the displays 
during the reception that follows the service.  
 

The Chapel of the Good Shepherd will open 

at 12 noon for anyone wishing to come early and 

setup window keepsake displays. 



Your Participation 

Is Needed 
One of the things that make 
the Holiday Service so very 
special is the participation of 

parents, family and friends. We would love to have 
your help with the reading of poems, singing, play-
ing an instrument, reading a scripture, decorating 
the chapel windows, and/or providing treats for the 
reception that follows the service. You will find 
signup information on the registration form. Please 
help make this a very special service by sharing 
your time and talents. 
  

 

Memorial Poinsettias 
IRIS will again be selling poinset-
tias. Poinsettias will be labeled and 
delivered to the Chapel of the Good 
Shepherd. You will be able to take 
them home following the reception. 
If you would like to order a poinset-
tia for yourself or as a gift for family 
and friends please fill out the Holi-

day Service Registration Form and return it to the 
IRIS office by November 19th.  

 

Sharing Information 

on the Holiday Service 
Please feel free to share the infor-
mation on the Holiday Service Re-
membrance with others. You are 
welcome and encouraged to invite 
your family and friends to the service 
as well as other bereaved parents. If 

you would like you are welcome to ask your local 
churches, newspapers, TV and radio stations to run 
information about the service.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Siblings and Children 

at the  

Holiday Service  
 

This is a difficult topic to ap-
proach, and it brings up many emotions for everyone 
involved. Because of concerns voiced in previous 
years, parents with children under the age of 6 years 
of age are lovingly requested to sit in the back of the 
chapel close to the restroom and exit. Children who 
can Sit Quietly for two (2) hours are welcome to at-
tend the service. Out of consideration and compas-
sion for other grieving parents, you are asked to take 
children out of the Chapel if they are crying, talking, 
making noise of any kind, disrupting others in any 
manner or are restless. If you have questions, con-
cerns or would like to discuss the issue please call 
Diana at the IRIS office 507-334-4748.   

 

 òHeavenly Notesó© 

 

òHeavenly Notesò©  are letters 

or éñnotesò written to your 
precious child and placed in 
the sleigh basket, located by 
the alter, at the IRIS Holiday 
Service of Remembrance. 

 

ñHeavenly Notesò© are never read by anyone, you 
are free to say or express whatever you like. Follow-
ing the service, notes are burned and the ashes 
scattered at the IRIS House/Office in the Memorial 
Garden and by the Bronze Angel.  
 

Because ñHeavenly Notesò ©  program is so well re-
ceived we are opening it up to everyone around the 
world.  If you are unable to attend the IRIS Holiday 
Service of Remembrance you, your family, and 
friends are invited to write a Heavenly Note and mail 
it to: 

ñHeavenly Notesò 
Infants Remembered In Silence 

218 3rd Ave. NW 
Faribault, MN 55021 

 
 



  Stained Glass Star Ornament Sun -catcher 
 

IRIS is currently taking orders for this yearôs Holiday Ornament Sun-catcher. 
These unique Stained Glass items are one of a kind and 100% custom made by 
Jim Pichner. This years ornament is a Star made from Clear Bubbles glass. Your 
Star can be personalized with a name, date(s), message, symbol etc. or left natu-
ral. Personalization, on etched glass will dangle off of the stars low point.  All Or-
ders ñReceivedò by 5 pm on November 19

th
 will be available for pick up at the 

December 3
rd

 Holiday Service of Remembrance. Orders ñreceivedò between No-
vember 19

th
 and December 4

th
, will be available for pick-up or will be delivery by 

Christmas. Order Online at: www.irisRemembers.org OR mail form with fee to: 
IRIS, 218 3rd Ave. NW Faribault, MN 55021. Provide the following for each star: 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
          Personalization/Symbol - Line 1 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
          Personalization/Symbol - Line 2 

 
            ________________________________________________________________________ 
               Personalization/Symbol - Line 3 

      
 Holiday Service of Remembrance Poinsettias 
Poinsettias are $16 each, and are available in Red or White. You are welcome to order as 
many as you like. You are welcome to take them with you following the Holiday Service, 
pick up at the IRIS Office, or have IRIS donated your poinsettia. Please provide the name 
you would like on each poinsettia.  

 
Names for Card:  _______________________________________________________  Red    White 

 

                        Names for Card:  _______________________________________________________  Red    White 

Return with payment to IRIS 218 3rd Ave. NW Faribault MN 55021 or order online (checks made payable to IRIS) 

 

Notes, Special Instructions, etc:  

 

 

 
Your Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:  __________________________________________________________State: _____________ Zip: _____________________ 
 

Item Qty Price  (Tax included)  Extended Price  

Stained Glass Star  $19.97   

RED - Poinsettia  $14.97   

WHITE - Poinsettia  $14.97  

  Shipping - $10 per Star Ornament  (optional)  

  Donation   

  Total Due   


